
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing for the Bill HB 2601. My family is for freedom and for INFORMED 
consent on what is being injected into our childrens bodies. We vote YES for this 
bill to be passed, as a kansan we are strictly against vaccine madates....and will be 
right behind it supporting it.  
 
Brooklyn Snider 
Haysville, KS 


